
Presenters:
Megan Clark MD, CCFP (she/her)
Family Physician, Family Medicine Unit, University of Saskatchewan

Amanda Dela Cruz LPN (she/they)
Licensed Practical Nurse & Clinical Coordinator, Planned Parenthood
Regina  

STEPS

Thursday December 12, 2024
12:00pm- 1:30pm (CST) 

Delivered Over Zoom

This presentation will be recorded and sent to all registered participants. 

Register At:
 www.steps-sk.ca 

 NO COST TO ATTEND! 

For More Info:
STEPS@usask.ca

Learning Objectives:
At the end of this activity, participants will be able to:

Describe the unique health concerns and cultural sensitivities of 2SLGBTQ+ individuals. 
Apply culturally and gender-sensitive communication techniques to discuss STBBI prevention, testing, and
treatment options with 2SLGBT+ patients. 
Develop STBBI care plans for 2SLGBT+ individuals.

Target Audience:
Family physicians, specialist physicians, medical residents,  nurse practitioners, and registered nurses.      
All other healthcare professionals are encouraged to attend.

  STBBI Care for 
2SLGBTQ+ Patients

This presentation has received funding from the Saskatchewan Ministry of Health in the form of an unrestricted educational grant.

STBBI 
Treatment 
Education
Program for
Saskatchewan

Continuing Medical Education Accreditation
Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada: This event is an Accredited Group Learning Activity (Section 1) as defined by the Maintenance of Certification program
of the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada, and approved by the Continuing Medical Education Division, University of Saskatchewan. You may claim a maximum of
1.5 hours (credits are automatically calculated).
The College of Family Physicians of Canada: This one-credit-per-hour Group Learning program meets the certification criteria of the College of Family Physicians of Canada
and has been certified by the Continuing Medical Education Division, University of Saskatchewan for up to 1.5 Mainpro+ credits. 

Other Healthcare Professionals: Participation in this conference may be included as part of the continuing education and competence programs established by individual
professional associations. 

New! Learners are invited to submit questions for the presenters during
registration, which may be addressed during the Q&A portion of the live event.
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